
Friday 17th November 

Together, as God’s family we are learning through love, forgiveness,     
respect and compassion to use our unique gifts, challenging and         

transforming our world.  

Weekly Newsletter 

20th November Year 4 trip to Bolton Museum 

21st November Flu vaccinations 

23rd November Year 4 trip to the Forest School 

2nd December Parish Christmas Fair 

Prayer for the 
week… 

We must be 
alive to 

God’s love in 
our lives. 

This week’s  

Certificate  

Winners      

☺ Year 1: Adriana 

☺ Year 2: Haris 

☺ Year 3: Noah 

☺ Year 4: Erin 

☺ Year 5: Franbon 

☺ Year 6: Cian 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

The Parish Christmas Fair usually takes place 

in the school hall. As we do not have a hall 

this year, the parish are going to run the fair 

in The York Room up at church. 

The fair will take place on Saturday 2nd      

December from 12.30-2.30pm.  

Next Friday we will be having a non-uniform 

day to support the parish fair. The children 

can come in their own clothes for the day in      

return for a donation for the chocolate      

tombola.  

The parish are also looking for donations of 

bottles for the bottle tombola. If you are able 

to help, please donate a bottle at the school 

office.  

Dates for your Diary 

PACKED LUNCHES 

Some children in Years 3-6 

bring a packed lunch to 

school. As the children are 

now eating in the temporary 

buildings, we do not have the 

usual facilities that we would 

have in the hall.  

Please can parents ensure 

that children have everything 

they need to eat their lunch, 

such as a spoon for a          

yoghurt or a fork to eat pasta. 

This will prevent them having 

to go back in the main     

building. We appreciate your 

support and understanding  

with this.  

BOOK LOOKS 

Thank you to all our families 

who were able to attend our 

book sharing session this week. 

BUILDINGS UPDATE 

Our new hall is due to finally 
arrive next Tuesday. The road 

will have to be closed to allow 

the huge crane to get up 
Nugent Road. 

DOGS AROUND SCHOOL 

Please keep dogs away from the school site. 

Dogs are not allowed on the school grounds 

at all but with the pavements around school 

being so busy, it would be helpful if dogs 

were kept away altogether. Thank you for 

your support and understanding.  




